
Year R Learning Journey 
Week beginning 15th October 
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How you can help at home: 
 Practise name writing with your 

child (capital letter for first 

letter only) and help them to 

recognise their own name. 

 Practise dressing and undressing 

independently. 

 Look out for different shapes at 

home and when you are out and 

about. 

 Continue looking for numbers. Can 

you spot them on doors, shops, car 

number plates on the way to 

school?  

 Sing phonics song 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v

=ei0iFs5uF6w 

 Read with your child every day!  

 

 Please remember: 
* P.E. DAY —  both classes will have PE 

on Tuesday morning. Please leave your 

child’s PE bag at school.  Please 

remember to remove all jewellery on 

this day, or cover earrings with tape.  

* Please remember to label 

EVERYTHING; particularly school 

sweatshirts, t-shirts, coats and PE kits. 

 

Next week our topic 

will be Autumn 

 

We will be learning about the different 

seasons and going on learning walks to 

explore the woods. We will be reading 

nonfiction books to find out more about 

autumn. Children will be doing lots of 

creative activities using natural objects 

such as colourful leaves and twigs. 

In maths we will be learning about 2D 

shapes: looking at the shapes in our 

environment, using our bodies to make 

shapes and going on shape hunts. 

 

 

Science  

Children will be taught: 

- to recognise that plants need light and water 

to grow; 

- to recognise and name the leaf, flower, stem 

and root of a flowering plant; 

- that seeds grow into flowering plants. 

We will be looking at the different kinds of plants 

in our school environment, comparing them with 

Hillier Gardens and identifying the reasons for 

differences and similarities. 

Children will be growing their own plants, using 

simple scientific language to describe what 

happens.  They will investigate the conditions for 

growth and recognise when a test is unfair. 

 

 

 

For your Information 

We would like to invite you to come to 

school and decorate your child’s Learning 

Journal on Thursday 18th October at 

2:40. Please enter through the main 

school office entrance. We look forward 

to seeing you! 

 

Sounds of the week:        

ck e 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ei0iFs5uF6w
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